
From a recent message by the Laboratory Director:

“Mass shootings and random violence have become a routine feature of our 
culture…

Each of us copes with this disturbing trend in our own ways. I've been 
thinking about how we, as a Lab, might come together to process these 
events and signal our collective grief and resilience to what seems to have 
become a regular occurrence.”

The Laboratory’s Employee Resource Groups will be sponsoring a moment 
of silence as part of the United Nations’ Day of Tolerance this upcoming 
Monday November 26, at 3 p.m. in the Laboratory’s building 50 auditorium

If you are in a remote location, you can join us via livestream:
JGI - B100, Rm 149A
Emery Station Ops Center - 4th floor seminar rm (978-4132/34)
Potter Street - Gray Auditorium (977-141) at Aquatic Park
Hollis Street - Aspen Conference Rm, B 971

Please join us this Monday for a few minutes of reflection on what we can 
each do to cultivate a culture of tolerance at the Lab and in our communities.




